
      

 

 

      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Casa Josué 
     Finding a job is a challenge for 
many, but for the Deaf in Mexico, 
it can feel nearly impossible. The 
lack of accessible 
communication, discrimination, 
and limited Deaf-friendly 
workplaces make it extremely 
difficult for Deaf individuals to find 
and keep stable employment. 

    Right now, Benjamin and Jose 
Antonio, both residents of Casa 
Josué, are actively looking for 
steady jobs. They are eager to 
work and support themselves, but 
doors have yet to open. Please 
pray for them and for doors to be 
open for a good job. We believe 
God sees their hearts and has a 
purpose for their lives, and we are 
trusting Him to make a way where 
there seems to be no way. 

 

As the ministry continues to grow, so 
do the needs of Casa Josué. We’ve 
begun assembling a project 
portfolio that outlines upcoming 
repairs and improvements along 
with their estimated costs. Whether 
you or your church feel led to fund 
a project or bring down a mission 
team, this will be a helpful tool. 
Joshua Everett has graciously taken 
the lead on organizing the portfolio. 
Pray with us for provision, direction, 
and new partners to bring these 
projects to life.       
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As we move through the summer months, we’re continually reminded of 
God’s goodness and faithfulness in every season. Whether through 
unexpected opportunities, answered prayers, or simple moments of 
connection, we see His hand at work in the Deaf community of Ensenada.   
We are excited to share some of the beautiful ways your prayers and 
support are making a difference, from classrooms and mission projects to 
home visits and healing journeys. Thank you for walking with us in this 
ministry of love, presence, and hope. 

    As many of you know, Josefina Everett suffered a hemorrhagic stroke 
in November, leaving her entire left side paralyzed. She has been 
showing slow but steady improvement through therapy, and we 
continue to believe for full restoration. Challenges remain, such as 
memory issues and the financial strain of hiring a caregiver and in-home 
physical therapist. 
    We want to extend our sincere thanks to the small team from Quail 
Lakes Baptist Church who came down to remodel Josefina’s bathroom, 
making it more accessible for her wheelchair.  
    We are incredibly grateful to those of you who have donated toward 
her care. Your generosity is helping her walk this long road toward 
healing. Please continue to pray for strength and provision. 

Deaf mother’s receiving baby 
food deliveries 

UPDATES 
• Project portfolio for 

Casa Josué 
• New ministry partners! 
• Prayers for Josefina 
• Baby food distribution 
• Deaf mother in crisis 
• English classes for the 

Deaf 
• More Bibles needed 

 

 

Update: Josefina 

Sammy & Joshua doing repairs 
and projects at Casa Josué  

A ministry of Angels of Love, INC. 
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Benjamin 

Moments from our 2025 Board Meeting 

José Antonio 

Joshua and Jessica Everett are now our 
Project Service Coordinators 
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      At the start of this year, Frances 
and Lucas were invited to become 
English instructors for Deaf high 
school students at the local Deaf 
association in Ensenada. This has 
been a beautiful opportunity to 
build relationships with the younger 
Deaf generation, encouraging 
them not just academically but 
also spiritually. These connections 
are seeds of love that we pray will 
bear lasting fruit. 
.  
  
 
 

Pray for the Deaf in Ensenada, Mexico. 

Building Bridges Through 
English 
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“Ministry is simply 
loving the person in 

front of you. It's about 
stopping for the one 
and being the very 

fragrance of Jesus to a 
lost and dying world.” 

-Heidi Baker 
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HOW TO GIVE 
• By check: Make all checks out to ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. If desired, specify in the memo where it 

should go (Men’s House or Women’s House), who it should go to (Carlos Suarez, Frances Vázquez, 
Lucas Everett or Josefina Everett), or leave blank to be used where most needed. Mail to PO BOX. 

• Online: Go to www.wbfglobal.org to give in three ways 
o PayPal: Look for the PayPal button on our home page to give through this way.  
o Debit/Credit Card: You can give through the PayPal option even if you don’t have an account.  
o By Zelle: Give directly from your bank app or online banking through Zelle with: 

wordbecamefleshglobal@gmail.com Please state in the memo its purpose. 
ALL ONLINE DONATIONS WHETHER THROUGH PAYPAL, CREDIT CARD, OR ZELLE WILL GO TO THE 
ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. ACCOUNT AND WILL BE USED WHERE MOST NEEDED UNLESS OTHERWISE 
SPECIFIED.  
 

If you have any questions about AOL and its ministries, please feel free to  
email Lucas Everett at Lneverett88@gmail.com or the official email for AOL, Inc. 
: wordbecamefleshglobal@gmail.com 
 
 

Joshua & Sammy Everett 
building the stairs for German 

     At the end of April, we had the 
privilege of being a beacon of 
hope, mercy, and compassion to 
Marisol, a Deaf single mother of two 
young children who was walking 
through an incredibly difficult 
season. Her situation was urgent—
emotionally, spiritually, and 
practically. 

We brought her out to Ensenada to 
spend a few days in prayer and 
counsel with Frances and Lucas. 
During her stay, Amanda, a local 
Deaf missionary, also stepped in to 
minister directly to Marisol’s heart in 
her own language. It was a 
powerful time of healing and 
encouragement. 

Marisol left with renewed strength 
and a heart stirred with hope, ready 
to face the challenges ahead with 
faith. Please continue to pray for 
her and her children. 

  
      
      
  

We need more Spanish illustrated Bibles! 
The good news is, we gave away all the illustrated Spanish 
Bibles for the Deaf that were donated last year! These Bibles 
help the Deaf engage with God’s Word in a more visual and 
meaningful way. The not so good news…we are out now! 
Would you consider partnering with us to help restock our 
Bible supply and continue bringing God’s Word to Deaf 
individuals across Baja and beyond? 
Available on Amazon as: “La Biblia en acción: The Action Bible 
Spanish Edition (Action Bible Series)” 
 

Helping a Single Deaf 
Mother in Crisis 

A Safe Space for German 
and his children 
      Earlier this year, Germán, a 
single Deaf father, was going 
through a heartbreaking situation. 
Due to unsafe conditions in his 
home, Germán had no choice but 
to temporarily place his two 
children in an orphanage until 
improvements could be made. His 
deepest desire was to bring them 
back, but he needed help. By 
God’s grace, we were able to 
come alongside Germán and help 
build a safe stairway to the second 
floor of his home. This addition 
created a private, secure space 
where Germán and his children 
can now live together in dignity 
and peace. 

It was more than just a construction 
project—it was a restoration of 
family, hope, and home. Please 
continue to pray for Germán as he 
works hard to provide a loving 
environment for his kids. 
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We want to end this newsletter by simply saying thank you. Your prayers, 
giving, and encouragement fuel this ministry. Whether you are near or far, 
you are making a difference in the lives of Deaf individuals and families in 
Mexico. We are so thankful to have you on this journey with us.  

Frances & Deaf students 

Germán and his two 
kids 

Frances, Marisol & 
Amanda 
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